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Tuesday 7th January  
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Key Stage 1 and E.Y.F.S visit to Temple Newsam Hall, Leeds 
 

 
As part of our ‘Kings, Queens and Castles’ topic, Class 1 and Class 2 will be visiting Temple 
Newsam Hall, Leeds, on Thursday 30th January. The children will be taking part in two 
workshops; Kings and Queens and Princess and the Pea. The children will also have an 
opportunity to visit the park and house. 
 
In order to make the most of our day, we will be leaving school at 9:15am. Please ensure your 
child is in school promptly so that we can register them and leave on time. We will return to 
school for 3:15pm. 
 
On the day, your child will need to have an easy to carry back pack and a water bottle. A packed 
lunch is provided for your child by school. It would also be prudent to have a warm, waterproof 
coat as we will be going outside. All children must wear school uniform on the day of the trip.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £7.70 per child to cover the cost of entry into 
Temple Newsam, workshops and transport. Unfortunately, the visit will not go ahead if the 
school does not receive sufficient parental contributions. Thank you to the PTA who have kindly 
subsidised this trip.  
 
On the day, we will also need parent helpers. If you are available, then please let your child’s 
class teacher know.  We are confident that this will be a very enjoyable and worthwhile school 
visit.  Please provide payment and consent via ParentPay by Monday 20th January. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Palmer and Miss Rushmer       
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